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VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 

RICHMOND, VrROINI.A. 23209 

September. 2, 1971 

Mr. Paul F. Col 1 ins, Chief 
Operator Licensing Branch 
U. S. Atomic Enirgy Commission 
Washi~gton, D. t. 20545 

Dear Mr. Co 11 i ns : 

Our operating staff for Surry is continuing in preparation for AEC 
written examinations that are now scheduled to be ·administered on January 4 
and 5, 1972. 

We have established with you the eligibility of candidates for 
licensing in my letter of October 22, 1970 and your reply of November 3, 1970. 
Due to ~ttrition, three of the approved applicants should be removed for 
licensing consideration: 

Mr. V. L. Pritchett 
Mr. K. R. Hoyt., 
Mr. R.·H. D~dge: 

To enable you to evaluate additional licensing candidates to 
supplement our Surry staff, we are enclosing the resu~es of five men who will 
be seeki_ng an AEC Cold Reactor Operator Li'cense for Surry I.~ 

R. L. Meads - Control Room Operator - a)< ~ ~ 

pr_ogram 
comments 

G. E. Kane - Control Room Operator·- t:Z/( re 
W. H. Neidermeyer - Assistant Control Room Opera)or ;'-/c::1--Y­
J. S. Fisher Assistant Control Room Operator 
J. V. Bailey - Assistant Control Room Operator 

; '-.': 

I 

These men are now enrolled in·.aithree-month on site nuclear training 
with the other licensing candidates, and I would appreciate your · 

regardi~g their el_igibility to qualify for cold licensing. 
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